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Dear Senior Manager Anne Stephenson,

There are many important details you got right in this plan, which I have perused. I agree with
NRCM that it is critically important to dramatically increase energy efficiency to help Mainers
reduce energy costs as well as air and climate pollution which threatens our way of life. The
draft plan is a solid first step. I would advocate for more ambitious goals, timelines, and
programs needed to maximize energy savings and transform our buildings and energy uses
due to the urgency of mitigating climate change.

I wonder if there aren't more creative ways of bundling programs and advertising that mobilize
people to take the plunge. Have you considered a more aggressive advertising campaign with
time limited offers and other time tested ways to get the word out?

I also would like Efficiency Maine to put an increased emphasis on adding insulation and
reducing air leaks in our homes as a cornerstone priority. Efficiency Maine should emphasize
comprehensive upgrades, above more superficial home improvements.

I encourage Efficiency Maine to expand eligibility for its small business program. The current
program (limited to electricity demand of up to 25 kilowatts) only serves the very smallest
businesses. Similar efficiency programs in other states serve businesses of 100 or 200
kilowatts. Efficiency Maine has found a successful model to ease the way for small businesses
to complete cost-effective projects. Could it be enlarged?

Finally, I would like to see you provide a link on the weatherization solutions page
(https://www.efficiencymaine.com/at-home/weatherization-solutions/) to a page listing
insulating window insert programs like ours at nonprofit WindowDressers. The difference in
comfort our inserts can provide a home, especially a home with leaky or single pane windows,
is remarkable. I know you have reservations about whether customers will put them in, but
this feels a bit like a lame excuse. Our customers are generally extremely satisfied with what
the inserts do for them in terms of saving money and helping the environment. Why would
they not use a handsome product they vested their own time on to help put together?

Our volunteer measurers visit many homes in need of other energy efficiency measures. If you
provided us with a pallet of soft white LEDs and print material about your programs, we could
distribute them when we go to those homes to measure. With a presence in over 30 Maine
communities, and visits annually to over 700 homes, many of them owned by low income
folks, we could help with your outreach in return for a more prominent listing of our existence
on your website.

Were it not for the dedicated work of our Board and local community teams WindowDressers
would not exist. It costs us almost $40 to make every insert we produce, but our average price
is under $30. We must constantly be on the search for grants and donations. Some sort of
support from Efficiency Maine would be very welcome!

Sincerely,
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